10th Grade LPSD Panorama Survey

Dear Students,

This message details our request for your involvement in a new 10th-grade only survey from the Lowell Public Schools district, which is different than the one Head of School Mrs. Busteed sent out last week. Students who finish and submit the survey by June 19, 2020, will be entered for a chance to win one of four \$100 Target gift cards.

This is the survey link: https://surveys.panoramaed.com/lowell
Access Code: your student ID number

Details:

Above and below is a link for a survey that the Lowell Public School District has created with Project Learn and Panorama Education, Inc. to find out more about our students and what they need to be successful at LHS. We call this the Panorama 10th-grade Survey.

This is different from the LHS-based survey that we put out last week. This survey will be collected and analyzed by Panorama Education, not by LHS.

When you fill out The Panorama 10th-grade Survey you will be eligible to win one of four \$100 Target gift cards. They will be awarded to four randomly chosen students who complete the survey.

The link below will take you to the survey, which will take less than 10 minutes. The activation code is your student ID number. You can only take the survey once. Your answers are anonymous, while your participation is recorded separately for the awarding of the prizes.

This is the survey link: https://surveys.panoramaed.com/lowell
Access Code: your student ID number

Students can fill out the survey until June 19, 2020.

After June 19, four (4) winners of the gift cards will be chosen by Panorama Education, Inc. and Project Learn, and contacted directly.

Thank you for your participation in this important survey.